
Food industry braces for Prop 37

On Nov. 6, 2012, California voters will decide the fate of Proposition 37, the Genetically Engineered Foods
Labeling Initiative. If the initiative passes, genetically engineered foods sold in California will have to be
conspicuously labeled with the words “Genetically Engineered” or, in the case of processed foods, with
the words “Partially Produced with Genetic Engineering.” It would be the first law in the United States to
require any sort of labeling of genetically modified foods.
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